
28 June, 2018 
 
«Name» 
«Address_1» 
«Address_2» 
 
 
 
Dear «To» 
 
Re: Development Application No: 100/2018/713 
An application for development pursuant to Section 38 Development Act, 1993 
 
The following application has been received for development of a property in your locality:- 

Applicant: Apex Home Improvements (SA) 
Proposal: Dwelling Addition - Enclosed Carport 
Property Address: 19 Maude Street GLANDORE 5037 
Certificate of Title: Lot: 12 DP: 114171 CT: 6187/941 
Zone: Residential/Residential Character Policy Area 17 

 
The application can be examined during the representation period only at the Council offices, located at 245 Sturt 
Road Sturt, during normal office hours (8:30am – 5:00pm Monday to Friday).  Alternatively, you may wish to view the 
relevant documentation on Councils website found at www.marion.sa.gov.au/services-we-offer/planning-and-
building/public-notifications 
 
 

Any person may lodge a written representation concerning the application during the ten (10) business day notification 
period that will commence from 6th July 2018. The representation must be received by the City Planner no later than  
Friday 20th July 2018. 
 

Please note that representations received after this date can not be considered. Council prefers receipt of your 
representation via email at council@marion.sa.gov.au quoting the abovementioned development application number. 
Alternatively, you may wish to lodge your Statement of Representation electronically from Council’s website using the 
on line form found under the above mentioned public notifications page. 
 

You may wish to hand deliver your representation to the Development Services counter at the Council office located 
245 Sturt Road Sturt. This will ensure receipt of your representation prior to the closing date as Australia Post 
domestic letter mail service can now take up to six days for receipt of delivery. 
 

In order to make a valid representation to Council the following details must be supplied:- 
Name of representor(s), postal address, specific comments, and whether the person making the representation 
wishes to be heard by the Council Assessment Panel. 
 

Please note that, pursuant to Section 38(8) of the Development Act, a copy of each representation received 
will be forwarded to the applicant for written response. 
 

In considering the application, the Council will have regard to any representation made insofar as the representation 
relates to the provisions of the Development Plan. 
 

As a Category 2 Development, only the applicant has a right of appeal after the decision is made. 
 

If you would like further information relating to the representation process, please contact us for a copy of our 
brochure “Representation – Frequently Asked Questions”. Alternatively you may download a copy from our website 
www.marion.sa.gov.au located under Development Information Guides. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Administration Support Officer - Development Services 
Phone:  8375.6685 
Fax:   8375 6699 
Email Address: marionds@marion.sa.gov.au 
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